
Legal Notice 
Town of Hamilton 

 
The Town of Hamilton will be holding a meeting to review the 2021 Tentative 
Budget and any other business that comes before the board on Wednesday, 
September 30, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 
 
Due to the current Covid-19 pandemic meetings shall be held using ZOOM 
until further notice when meetings shall resume being held at the Town Office 
located at 38 Milford Street in the Town of Hamilton.  The link to access the 
meeting is available by contacting the Town Clerk at 
s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org. 
 
 

Suzanne K. Reymers 
Town Clerk 

Town of Hamilton 

mailto:s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org

